March §, 2022

To Wham Tt May Concern,

l am a memberof the Keiser University Advisory Board because I believe in the following:
e Career-minded education
¢ Virtual learning opportunities
* Accessible and affordable secondary education
¢ Post-graduate employment assistance
e Unbiased secondary education opportunities for non-traditional students.

Keiser University is important to our organization and community for the above-mentioned but also
because Keiser University is recruiting and training an underserved workforce and preparing tenured
future employees (and employers) regardless of current socioeconomic status.

If given the opportunity, I would hire a Keiser University graduate without hesitation.
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